
Platinum Health 
Medical Centre 
(PHMC), 
Rustenburg

This is due to network upgrades which will be
done during this timeframe.

PH members are urged to utilise an alternative
PH medical facility closest to them. The
Pharmacy will be the only department open
during this time (08:00 – 12:00).

For all emergencies, PH members can go to
ER24 situated at 102 Kock Street, Rustenburg.

PHMC will reopen on Tuesday, 3 May 2022.

We sincere apologise for any
inconvenience caused.


